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26th September 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This term Year six will be going to Forest School.  
 
Sharks and Dolphin classes will be spending alternate Fridays in our Forest School with Mrs. McDonald 
and Mrs Leach, our specially training Forest School Practitioners. 
 
The children will be learning how to use tools, build dens, light campfires, climb trees and create art with 
nature. 
 
The children will need to bring into school on a Friday suitable clothing, their legs and arms must be 
covered. They will be out in all weather so waterproof coats, wellies or old trainers. Childen will change 
after lunch and should be in school uniform the morning.  
 
Dolphins will have Forest School on Friday 27th September, Friday 18th October,  
Sharks will have Forest School on Friday 11th and 25th October.  
 
If you have any questions or would like to volunteer to support with our Forest School sessions please 
come and see me. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs.Isted 
Outdoor Learning Leader 
 
 
 


